
 

 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 3 of 2018 
Recovered ordnance (Mines, bombs, etc) 
 

Date of Issue: 11th March 2018 
 

1. Mariners are hereby advised that any ordnance brought onboard a 
vessel or caught in gear must be reported immediately to HM 
Coastguard and advice followed. 
 

2. The Harbour Master must be contacted before entering the 
harbour with ordnance onboard.  
 

3. Report to Harbour Master during office hours (Eyemouth Harbour 
VHF Ch.12, Tel. 018907 50223, Mob. 07885 742505) Outside office 
hours contact MCA Coastguard Ops. room (Tel. 01224 592334) and 
report to the Harbour Master at the earliest opportunity. 

 
4. This Notice supersedes LNtM No.1 of 2018.  

 
 
By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Richard Lawton 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


